
 Farewell  to  

Mrs.  Kristi Schwartz (Gr. 6) and Ms. Fadzai Masvosva (Gr. 5)!

Welcome back to Mrs. Thompson (PAA) and to Ms. Poh (Gr. 2)!  

Mrs. Cortney Lesushures, Mrs. Sharon Mayall, Miss Rebecca Klein, Miss Natasha 
Vaughan, Miss April Hildebrandt, Miss Randi Klassen, Miss Rebecca Davies and Mrs. 
Gladys Sierra 
  Thank you for your terrific work with students and best of Luck to you  in ALL future 
endeavors.

Welcome to  



Bussing Information

August 26 - Cut off day for transportation (busing) requests.   Bus changes are on hold and no changes will be made 
to student busing until the following week.  Changes will be made by September 9th for bussing to begin on 
September 10th for any family who submitted a request after August 26th 

City Busing Important Dates and Information for 2021-2022  here 

Letter for Graduating Grade 8 students needing transportation to SCCHS in the fall  here

E-link instructions for all kindergarten students, new and returning students  here

2021-2022 School Year Planning 
In order to assist us in planning for the 2021-2022 school year, we need your help.   If your family is 
planning a move over the summer, we would appreciate you contacting the school to let us know at 
306-778-9270.    Also, if you are moving to a new residence and require a change in busing for your 
son/daughter, don't forget to submit your Transporation Request Form.   This form can be found on our 
school website or the Chinook School Division website. 

 

https://docs.google.com/document/d/1507a_ibj5dzpOqmjPh6iS1veTdAlKB-9DM4HvaLpiug/edit?usp=sharing
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1IbvBTEU1Y7e-vboYsK6IyYwcxswLmPIfkUcPm0LF_ng/edit?usp=sharing
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1xNHy9y0aCIDJf5HowwEmKRwrmdOjeTdlahZ2U_uzi3Q/edit?usp=sharing


JUNE REPORT CARDS Report Cards will be posted on Tuesday, June 29th, 2021. MSS 
Information for login and report cards 

How to Login and View your Student’s Report Card:  You will have received a username and 
password from “Production at myschoolsask.com” when your child started at O.M. Irwin 
School (please remember to check your “junk” folder). If you have misplaced your username 
and password you must email irwin_school@chinooksd.ca and the process to reset this will 
begin. (This is not done at the school level, rather the division level, so it may take a few days 
to get this information to you.) 

Instructions for login and use of the MSS Family Portal and report cards are attached in the 
link below and are also available on our school website home page under “Publications” at the 
bottom of the website. MSS login instructions. 

Reminder: the very FIRST TIME you log in to the MSS Family Portal, you must use a 
computer, not a mobile device such as a phone or tablet. On subsequent logins, to view the 
report card PDF on a mobile device: once you are logged in click on the left hand side on the 
Home banner (top of the screen), click “View Full Site”, Published Report, click on your child’s 
report.  



At the end of June, you will receive your child’s homeroom placement/supply list for the 2021/2022 school year. Determining where students are placed is something 
we regard as highly important. A school team including administration, teachers and SST teachers has spent considerable time deciding where to place each student 
so that each child’s learning experience will be most beneficial. Significant consideration and discussion is given to determining the best placement for each child 
based on several criteria. 
 
We believe we have made decisions based on what is best for all students. Moving one student may have a domino effect on class lists so changes are extremely 
difficult once students are grouped. If you have concerns, we are willing to discuss them with you and we will monitor the progress of your child throughout the fall as 
he or she transitions into their new classroom.  Thank you for your cooperation and we trust that your child will have a happy and productive year. As always, our 
placements are tentative, if we have a significant increase in one grade level in the fall we may have to adjust our classroom enrolments. 
As  we prepare for the 2021/2022 school year, our homeroom teachers for next year will be as follows: 

Kindergarten:   Ms. McWillie and Mrs. Dyck 

Grade One:  Ms. Burnett and Mrs. Schommer 

Grade Two:  Ms. Poh and Mrs. Robinson 

Grade Three:  Ms. Haack and Ms. Nisbet 

Grade 4:  Mr. Siemens and Mr. Boyer (covering Mrs. Johnston's maternity leave) 

Grade 5:  Mrs. Fritzke / Mrs. Tinant and Ms. Masvosva (covering Mrs. Wong's maternity leave) 

Grade 6:  Mrs. Schwartz and Mr. Froese  

Grade 7:  Mr. Grainger and Mr. Darby 

Grade 8:  Mr. Eltom and Miss Gillanders 

Other teachers on staff will include Mr. Dyck(PAA), Miss Jersak (Band), Mrs. Thompson (PAA), Mrs. Michaluk (Student Services Teacher) and Mrs. Regier (Learning 
Intervention Teacher).  Mr. Arron Kohlman will be the Principal and Mrs. Kelsey Tsougrianis will be the school’s Vice-Principal 



           O.M. Irwin 
      Bits and Pieces  for the end of the school year 2020- 2021
  A reminder to check the Lost and Found and check boot racks for personal items. 
  The Last Full day of School for students is Monday June 28th.
Report cards will be emailed out on June 29th. Information on class placement 
will be included.
Grade 8 Farewell Packages can be picked up on Tuesday June 29th. Packages not 
picked up will be mailed at the end of the day. 

The first Day back to school in September for the 2021- 2022 School Year is 
  Thursday September 2nd. 

    Wishing All O.M. Irwin School Students, families and Staff a wonderful, fun and 
safe summer making memories. 


